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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-5423         0052 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    RTE 24 SOUTH MM 29.9
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a vehicle traveling at a high rate of   
speed on Rte 24 South. Call transferred via PSAP to State   
Police Middleboro.

25-5435         0314 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-03:14:00  Clrd-03:25:27
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:15:39                 Arvd-03:15:41  Clrd-03:25:21
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-03:25:08  Clrd-03:25:16
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-03:42:00  Clrd-03:42:07
         Narrative:      

224 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.

25-5440         0613 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-06:13:15  Clrd-06:16:30
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-5441         0728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:28:39  Clrd-07:30:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5442         1019 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-10:20:06  Enrt-10:20:08  Arvd-10:35:44  Clrd-10:40:25
         Narrative:      

Wayne Alarm Systems calling to report sig-2 commercial   
burglary alarm sounding from the rear entrance.   

25-5443         1107 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-5444         1124 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-11:26:25  Enrt-11:26:27  Arvd-11:29:54  Clrd-11:38:59
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller reporting party's riding on a golf cart up and   
down his street with a loud engine.   

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with attached involved party.   

25-5445         1217 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Keys released to attached party per request of owner.   

25-5446         1344 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station to drop off LTC renewal   
application. Receipt issued.   

25-5447         1346 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting to be transferred to Randolph FD.   

25-5450         1726 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stated he lost his black Iphone at above   
location within the past 24 hours. Party wanted information   
logged in case it was turned in.

25-5454         2130 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller called to speak with an Officer regarding a   
pending case. Caller advised to call back on business line.

25-5455         2139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:39:58  Clrd-21:41:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-5456         2205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:05:27  Clrd-22:08:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.
Party has valid insurance card.

For Date: 05/05/2025  -  Monday   
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25-5460         0206 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:07:12  Clrd-02:07:17
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-5463         0225 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:25:51  Clrd-02:25:57
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

25-5465         0557 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/05/2025 0610
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1279] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:58:51  Enrt-05:59:19  Arvd-06:07:28  Clrd-06:10:50
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location. Zone 1 front garage   
motion. Unit 222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-5466         0640 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:40:14  Clrd-07:11:13
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

25-5467         0640 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-06:41:57                 Arvd-06:42:14  Clrd-06:42:35
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location. Pod B motion, unit 224   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back stating they acquired the proper   
code. Unit 224 cancelled.   

25-5468         0719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:19:11  Clrd-07:21:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-5471         0923 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 966] EAST ST
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:25:43                 Arvd-09:26:25  Clrd-10:46:13
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:26:28                 Arvd-09:31:16  Clrd-10:46:10
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting a car v. pole. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified. Utility Pole #7 damaged.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and en route.
      

         Narrative:      
BCI and Natonal Grid both on scene.

         Narrative:      
Officer transporting male party back to his residence.

         Narrative:      
Property damage to street sign and mailbox 101 East street.   
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's en route.

25-5477         1106 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party entered station for tow release. Release given.

25-5479         1122 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller called concerning a small unattended fire at the   
above location. FD dispatched.

25-5480         1134 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release form. Tow only release   
given.

25-5481         1147 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:47:35  Clrd-12:21:11
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-5486         1323 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station with completed LTC renewal application.   
Red folder created. Receipt given. Party also provided LTC   
change of address document.

25-5488         1353 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station with completed LTC application. Red   
folder created. Receipt given.

25-5490         1407 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

25-5492         1447 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:49:12                 Arvd-14:51:37  Clrd-15:18:37
         Narrative:      

Two car MVA. No PI

         Narrative:      
Officer requesting FD dispatched for airbag deployment. FD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh's en route.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle cleared from roadway. Party requested private tow.    
Report to follow.

25-5494         1556 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 05/05/2025 1624
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:13:25  Enrt-16:13:27  Arvd-16:20:33  Clrd-16:24:16
         Narrative:      

Party calling about a customer motor vehicle lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.

25-5495         1610 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party turning in LTC renewal. Receipt issued.

25-5497         1739 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting MVA report. Party advised to come   
back once report has been approved.

25-5498         1825 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SHAGBARK RD + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:25:56  Clrd-18:39:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5499         1904 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:04:25  Clrd-19:08:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-5500         1943 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/05/2025 1955
  Location/Address:    TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:48:48  Enrt-19:48:50  Arvd-19:51:09  Clrd-19:55:55
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting suspicious male party   
attempting to sell solar panels. Last seen in a black   
Infinity SUV.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Unable to locate.

25-5501         2037 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1279] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:40:17  Enrt-20:41:01  Arvd-20:51:34  Clrd-21:00:24
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ front garage motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-5502         2038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:38:12  Clrd-20:42:27
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5503         2135 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-21:38:46  Enrt-21:38:51  Arvd-21:41:38  Clrd-21:41:39
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:38:48  Enrt-21:38:53  Arvd-21:40:03  Clrd-21:42:24
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting two suspicious vehicles   
pulled behind the building next to attached business.   

         Narrative:      
All appears clear.   

25-5504         2147 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-21:47:00  Clrd-21:49:40
         Narrative:      

224 checking on vehicle parked behind tree line.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay.
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25-5505         2205 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:05:36  Clrd-22:09:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-5506         2213 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:14:03  Clrd-22:17:12
         Narrative:      

Delivery driver looking for directions.  Party checks out   
okay.

For Date: 05/06/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-5516         0119 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:22:17                 Arvd-01:22:29  Clrd-01:28:47
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:23:26                 Arvd-01:23:27  Clrd-01:26:53
         Narrative:      

Gas station clerk concerned about a vehicle that has been   
idling for about an hour at one of the pumps. Unit 222   
dispatched to investigate.   

         Narrative:      
Unit 226 on scene.

         Narrative:      
Involved party stopped at the attached location to rest,   
party checks out ok. Units clear.

25-5517         0528 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:28:04  Clrd-05:32:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5518         0536 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:36:29  Clrd-05:40:59
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5519         0552 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:52:14  Clrd-05:56:01
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued.

25-5520         0639 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 05/06/2025 0649
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:43:40  Enrt-06:44:43  Arvd-06:45:27  Clrd-06:49:52
         Narrative:      

Caller reported an erratic operator eastbound on the   
overpass. Caller stated the vehicle was swerving and brake   
checking her. Caller is no longer behind the vehicle. Unit   
222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate vehicle.

25-5524         0918 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:19:40                 Arvd-09:19:54  Clrd-09:25:32
         Narrative:      

911 automated message stating major motor vehicle crash.   
Pinging within five meters of attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Attemped to callback number. No answer. Left voicemail.   

25-5525         0918 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-09:27:47                 Arvd-09:32:43  Clrd-09:32:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for marked lanes.

25-5527         0945 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:48:37                 Arvd-09:53:16  Clrd-09:53:17
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:55:30                 Arvd-09:55:32  Clrd-10:07:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting building fire alarm. No fire or smoke   
seen. Building evacuated. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
False Alarm. Building is cleared to reenter.

25-5529         1001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:01:44                 Arvd-10:01:47  Clrd-10:07:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning Issued.

25-5533         1058 SERVE WARRANT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 05/06/2025 1426
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:31:14                 Arvd-13:37:52  Clrd-14:03:42
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:31:21                 Arvd-13:33:04  Clrd-14:26:41
         Narrative:      

Hingham district court faxed over Civil section 35 warrant   
Docket number 2558MH000029 to be served. Expiration of   
05/12/2025 at 1600hr.

         Narrative:      
Party expected in town this afternoon.   

         Narrative:      
Caller alerting party's in town.

         Narrative:      
Party served in hand. Transporting to Brockton District   
Court at this time.

         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 78754.3   

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 78759.5 @1420

         Narrative:      
Party turned over to Brockton District Court.

25-5534         1104 ROAD RAGE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:07:06                 Arvd-11:07:10  Clrd-11:09:17
         Narrative:      

Road rage observed. One vehicle stopped verbal warning given   
unable to locate second.

25-5536         1141 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PINECREST RD
         Narrative:      

Calling party found lost dog at house. Will be posting dog   
on social media to look for owner. Party will call back if   
owner is not located.

         Narrative:      
Dog has been reunited with owners.

25-5537         1200 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:01:15                 Arvd-12:01:17  Clrd-12:05:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning given.

25-5540         1248 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report. Report issued.   

         Narrative:      
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Tow release issued.   

25-5541         1302 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 05/06/2025 1409
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:47:05                 Arvd-13:55:00  Clrd-14:09:09
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting dog outside of Corner Market. Possible   
neglect.

         Narrative:      
No dog present outside upon arrival. Spoke with store owner   
who stated they do not have a dog but upstairs tenant does.   
Spoke with female party who stated dog owner, Lily, was not   
home. Advised party about concerns.   

         Narrative:      
222 advised tenants of concerns of dog being left out.   
Also spoke with RP, advised to call if issue continues.

25-5543         1339 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   

         Narrative:      
Report issued.   

25-5546         1523 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:24:29                 Arvd-15:32:26  Clrd-15:32:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning given.

25-5547         1538 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/06/2025 1644
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:40:12                 Arvd-15:50:23  Clrd-16:09:39
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:11:15  Clrd-16:30:23
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:11:20  Clrd-16:20:50
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:30:21                 Arvd-16:30:23  Clrd-16:44:40
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a tree down. Completely blocking the road.   
No wires down.

         Narrative:      
DPW was notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
DPW on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Hazard removed.
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25-5549         1635 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in paperwork for new LTC application.   
Receipt given in hand.

25-5551         1714 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:17:14  Enrt-17:17:17  Arvd-17:17:18  Clrd-17:25:34
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:17:29                 Arvd-17:17:31  Clrd-17:25:35
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a solicitor went to her house   
yesterday attempting to sell Xfinity services. Today the   
same party came back and attempted to get inside the house.   
The party left in a white business type van with no logos on   
the side towards N. Elm.

         Narrative:      
225 located a white van in front of 455 N. Elm. Spoke with   
occupant who is an Amazon driver. All okay.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with calling party. It is a persistant door to   
door salesman. No issues at this time. Unable to locate.   
Officers clear.

25-5553         1831 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:32:31  Clrd-18:43:40
         Narrative:      

Out with DMV, semi-truck and trailer.

         Narrative:      
Private tow on-scene for the semi-truck.  Additional semi-
truck enroute to remove trailer.  All vehicles in a safe   
location at this time.    

25-5556         1936 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:36:41  Clrd-19:39:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5557         2219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:19:58  Clrd-22:20:12
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

For Date: 05/07/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-5570         0706 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 497] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:07:44                 Arvd-07:07:49  Clrd-07:16:27
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting minor MVA. No injuries reported and   
both vehicles are in the parking lot at this time.

         Narrative:      
Paper exchange only. Cruiser clear at this time.

25-5571         0717 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:19:12                 Arvd-07:19:16  Clrd-07:19:18
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 interior motion.

         Narrative:      
Response cancelled prior to dispatch

25-5572         0728 COMPLAINT, GENERAL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 84] UNION ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:30:37                 Arvd-07:30:40  Clrd-07:30:43
         Narrative:      

Party called complaining about traffic speeds in the area.   
OIC will be notified of complaint.

25-5574         1031 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III 05/07/2025 1144
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-10:38:08                 Arvd-10:38:09  Clrd-11:44:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a minor motor crash at this location.

         Narrative:      
All three passengers in PAN reg transported to hospital by   
ambulance.  That vehicle towed by Raleigh's.  Report to   
follow.    

25-5577         1246 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:48:38                 Arvd-12:48:39  Clrd-13:09:35
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-12:56:05  Enrt-12:56:06                 Clrd-13:09:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a disagreement with employees of this   
location about the release of his motor vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Peace restored and vehicle was released.

25-5580         1549 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in for LTC renewal. Receipt given in hand.   

25-5581         1551 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:06:55                 Arvd-16:06:57  Clrd-16:24:48
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                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:06:58                 Arvd-16:06:59  Clrd-16:24:49
         Narrative:      

Mutiple 911 calls for an accident   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Mays on route.   

         Narrative:      
Mays unable to go out calling next in line

         Narrative:      
A1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
Both parties being transported to Brockton Hospital.   

         Narrative:      
A1 on scence   

         Narrative:      
A1 has removed the vehicle.   

25-5582         1619 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino
                       Disp-16:21:09                 Arvd-16:21:10  Clrd-16:21:11
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off pistol permit application.

         Narrative:      
Application was incomplete.  Party provided documentation on   
what needs to be dropped off and will return when completed.   

25-5584         1634 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:35:17                 Arvd-16:35:19  Clrd-16:45:05
         Narrative:      

Walk in party with questions regarding an accident report.   
Speaking with an officer.   

         Narrative:      
Updated insurance information regarding previous accident.   

25-5585         1645 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-16:46:23  Enrt-16:46:26                 Clrd-16:54:19
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:46:29  Enrt-16:46:33                 Clrd-16:54:20
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:54:25                 Arvd-16:54:27  Clrd-17:03:21
         Narrative:      

Business line caller for two vehicle accident. No injuries   
or air bag reported. Information exchanged report to follow.

25-5586         1655 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-20:28:40                 Arvd-20:28:42  Clrd-20:29:50
         Narrative:      
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Walk in party involved in a motor vehicle accident where   
information was exchanged with no police response to the   
scene. Party advised to contact insurance company and to   
seek medical care if needed. Party refused medical attention   
when offered at the station and stated he would drive   
himself to the hospital if needed.

25-5592         1700 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reported observing multiple stop sign   
violations.

25-5587         1801 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:06:45                 Arvd-18:06:47  Clrd-18:41:03
         Narrative:      

911 call for a motor vehicle accident.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested and dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Marks en route

         Narrative:      
Marks is on scene.

         Narrative:      
Marks has the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Morton Hospital.   

25-5590         1827 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:30:44  Clrd-18:48:35
         Narrative:      

225 out at youth soccer.

25-5595         2029 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-20:29:55                 Arvd-20:29:56  Clrd-20:46:21
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a two vehicle accident. No   
injuries or airbags reported.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out ok, report to follow.   

25-5596         2043 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller asking about a vehicle parked in front   
of her home. Vehicle belongs to the owner of the apartment   
complex.
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25-5598         2232 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:33:31  Clrd-22:34:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Marked lanes violation. Party checked out. Lost Uber eats   
driver. Warning issued.

25-5599         2339 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-23:40:29  Clrd-23:45:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop 90/7

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning.   

For Date: 05/08/2025  -  Thursday   

25-5605         0234 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 05/08/2025 0600
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-02:34:53  Clrd-02:36:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Party appeared to be sleeping at intersection. Checks out   
fine on his way to work.

25-5607         0624 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNION ST + ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:25:33  Clrd-07:19:27
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
One written warning for speeding violation issued.

25-5609         0835 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-5616         1103 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 448] MANLEY ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:06:27  Enrt-11:06:30  Arvd-11:14:28  Clrd-11:24:04
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a threatening voice mail he received   
from a customer regarding a refund.   

         Narrative:      
Spoke with an officer from Springfield Missouri who was able   
to make contact with involved party. Officers do not believe   
involved party is a threat to themselves or others at this   
time.    

25-5617         1146 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:47:11  Clrd-12:19:22
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-5618         1210 ANNOYING PHONE CALLS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 418] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:10:42  Enrt-12:10:43  Arvd-12:15:07  Clrd-12:37:13
         Narrative:      

Attached calling party reporting receiving several scam   
calls.   

         Narrative:      
Officer advised calling party the phone calls were scams.    

25-5619         1221 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station requesting to speak with   
officer Packard regarding a previous incident. Party advised   
to forward video footage to officers email.

25-5622         1325 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-5624         1344 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for accident report. Report   
issued.   

25-5625         1454 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-5626         1508 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:11:02  Enrt-15:11:04  Arvd-15:14:17  Clrd-15:38:57
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:16:41  Enrt-15:16:45  Arvd-15:30:59  Clrd-15:37:45
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls for MVA.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD dispatched at 1517 hours.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested on scene. Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
One party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-5628         1618 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:18:51  Enrt-16:18:53  Arvd-16:21:22  Clrd-17:12:05
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:21:19                 Arvd-16:21:20  Clrd-16:21:21
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:21:23                 Arvd-16:21:24  Clrd-16:56:20
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-16:32:21  Clrd-17:04:55
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting female party entered business   
looking for help as she was being stalked by a male who   
asked for her telephone number.

         Narrative:      
225 will conduct follow up.

25-5631         1718 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/09/2025 0422
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:19:18  Clrd-18:07:35
                ID:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker
                       Disp-21:35:11                                Clrd-21:35:27
         Narrative:      

1 verbal warning issued.

25-5632         1726 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:27:01  Clrd-17:52:06
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic at intersection.

         Narrative:      
1 Citation issued.   

25-5635         1915 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator. Transferred to   
Easton PD via PSAP.

25-5636         1921 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting MVA report. Report issued.

25-5639         2008 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    [EAO] EASTON
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting mutual aid ambulance.

         Narrative:      
Request cancelled prior to dispatch.

25-5641         2043 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting erratic operator. Transferred to BWPD.

25-5642         2300 ASSAULT W/ DW Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/09/2025 0601
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:04:44                 Arvd-23:04:46  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 02:12:14
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:05:41                 Arvd-23:05:42  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 01:07:54
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:09:15                 Arvd-23:09:16  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 02:11:41
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-23:54:29  Enrt-23:54:31  Arvd-23:59:27  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 01:28:14
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-00:01:11                 Arvd-00:01:12  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 06:01:14
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:24:08                 Arvd-00:24:09  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 02:02:07
                ID:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker
                       Disp-01:21:26                                Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 01:21:37
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-02:30:39                 Arvd-02:30:43  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 06:01:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-02:30:54                 Arvd-02:30:59  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 06:01:21
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-02:31:16                 Arvd-02:31:20  Clrd-05/09/2025 @ 03:14:55
         Narrative:      

Two E911 calls reporting male party is severely bleeding   
from his neck. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater K9 en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD on scene.

         Narrative:      
D1 en route.

         Narrative:      
D1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3. Starting mileage 19948.4.

         Narrative:      
Male party into station. Ending mileage 19950.0.

         Narrative:      
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226 en route to Good Sam with one in custody.

         Narrative:      
Positive Q5.

         Narrative:      
D1 speaking with one suspect.   

         Narrative:      
D1 at Good Sam.

         Narrative:      
DCF notified orally at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail set at $150.00. Prisoner notified and allowed to make   
call. Prisoner does not have anyone to bail him at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
DCF written report sent via portal at this time.

         Narrative:      
Safe keep contacted and will be en route for prisoner.

         Narrative:      
Bail set for second prisoner at $25,000.00. Prisoner is   
located hospital with officer at this time.

         Narrative:      
Safe Keep is at station for prisoner.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in custody of Plymouth County Sheriff Safe Keep.

         Narrative:      
DCF at station requesting officer to escort them to   
residence.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner #2 negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner #2 released from hospital and en route back to   
station.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner back at station completing the booking process.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified for processing.

         Narrative:      
BCI at station for processing at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed back in cell at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-174-AR
            Arrest:    MORTON, COLLIN JOSEPH       
           Address:    512 SPRING ST Apt. #APT   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
         Refer To Arrest:      25-175-AR
            Arrest:    BABBS, MARIO RAUL       
           Address:    940 BELMONT ST Apt. #7   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    38
           Charges:    MURDER, ATTEMPTED
                       A&B WITH DANGEROUS WEAPON
                       A&B
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25-5643         2309 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ warehouse entry door.

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled prior to dispatch. Confirmed accidental by   
keyholder.

25-5644         2330 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting two white dogs walking around. Party   
advised that the dogs belong to the owner of attached   
business.

For Date: 05/09/2025  -  Friday   

25-5651         0711 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 05/09/2025 0720
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:13:43                 Arvd-07:19:02  Clrd-07:19:50
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 main door and interior motions. No key holder contact   
has been made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.  Businesses are all   
opening for the day.

25-5658         0942 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 05/09/2025 1313
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-09:43:01  Clrd-09:50:22
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-10:17:44                 Arvd-10:21:42  Clrd-10:57:50
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for restricted way violations.

25-5659         0943 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-5662         1057 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:57:58  Clrd-11:18:08
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
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NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
May's en-route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.

         Narrative:      
May's has vehicle.  Report to follow.

25-5663         1129 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.

25-5665         1311 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued.   

25-5666         1408 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:09:03  Clrd-14:48:18
         Narrative:      

Out with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Private tow on scene.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed.

25-5667         1409 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting additional information on a   
previous incident. Party provided with Records Request form   
and advised of the process.   

25-5670         1537 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Hunter T Baker 05/09/2025 1822
  Location/Address:    [WEG 694] PLAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports dog at attached address is brought outside   
around 0500 everyday and is left outside barking all day.   
Caller would like to speak with an officer to see what can   
be done.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised to contact EBPD.

25-5673         1740 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/09/2025 1817
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:04:39  Enrt-18:04:46  Arvd-18:13:39  Clrd-18:17:11
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         Narrative:      
Business-line caller reporting suspicious male trying to   
sell solar panels.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Could not locate.

25-5675         2130 DISTURBANCE Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 100] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-21:32:41  Enrt-21:32:46  Arvd-21:38:06  Clrd-21:50:32
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:33:42  Enrt-21:33:46  Arvd-21:34:17  Clrd-21:50:42
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:35:40                 Arvd-21:35:41  Clrd-21:50:43
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting disturbance. Requesting welfare check   
on family members.

         Narrative:      
FD en route.

         Narrative:      
227, 228, and 229 report no disturbance. CP was having a   
mental episode. Transported to Brockton Hospital.

25-5677         2217 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:17:19  Clrd-22:21:20
         Narrative:      

Checking on a vehicle in the rear of the property.

         Narrative:      
Parties check out okay.

25-5678         2342 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:46:16  Enrt-23:46:20  Arvd-23:54:17  Clrd-23:54:18
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting noise complaint at attached   
address.

         Narrative:      
229 advised homeowner to lower the volume of music.

For Date: 05/10/2025  -  Saturday   

25-5679         0000 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 05/10/2025 0033
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:20:02                 Arvd-00:20:08  Clrd-00:21:51
         Narrative:      

Attached party's probation officer is requesting a PBT test   
for male party who missed his breathalyzer test.

         Narrative:      
Party into station for PBT. Results 0.00. Probation   
notified.
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  Location/Address:    [BRI] PLYMOUTH ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller is the property manager at the above location.   
She is a third party caller reporting a loud party.

         Narrative:      
Transferred to Bridgewater PD via PSAP.

25-5685         0315 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 05/10/2025 0344
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:17:58                 Arvd-03:21:50  Clrd-03:41:12
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-03:21:36                 Arvd-03:21:38  Clrd-03:26:48
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:35:30                                Clrd-03:35:46
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a loud,raised pickup truck,   
possible a black Dodge Ram, has twice entered the drive   
way,flashed the highbeams and left rubber when leaving.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked area and could not locate any vehicle   
matching description. Male party did state he had just   
started receiving strange/harassing messages from a former   
employee in the past couple weeks. Unknown if this is   
related at this time.

25-5687         0855 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:55:29                 Arvd-09:13:12  Clrd-09:34:21
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:55:30                 Arvd-09:13:11  Clrd-09:34:22
         Narrative:      

Brockton PD received call from attached phone number with   
male party reporting a possible disturbance on site. Call   
was disconnected, upon call back, female party answered and   
was not cooperative.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal argument between adult children and parent regarding   
a missing phone. No further action needed at this time,   
report to follow.   

25-5688         1010 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for custody exchange, also requested a copy   
of incident report. Party was provided with Records Request   
form and advised of the process.   

         Narrative:      
Party called station to notify us of custody exchange later   
this evening. Expressed concerns with prior allegations made   
against him.   

25-5690         1050 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   
Receipt issued.
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25-5691         1119 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/10/2025 1140
  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-11:22:37                 Arvd-11:27:17  Clrd-11:39:27
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting an officer to report his phone   
stolen.   

         Narrative:      
Party was involved in a verbal altercation with parent   
earlier this morning and spoke with officers at that time.   

         Narrative:      
Party concerned about the whereabouts of his cellphone and   
advised of his options.    

25-5692         1136 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-11:36:00  Clrd-11:41:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation.   

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning.   

25-5693         1216 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Residential Burglary alarm. Living room motion.   
Unable to reach key holders at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm cancelled, home owner provided valid pass code.   

25-5694         1322 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-13:26:04                 Arvd-13:30:32  Clrd-14:07:16
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby requesting to speak with an officer regarding   
LTC and firearms.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised.   

25-5697         1521 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-5698         1543 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:43:54  Clrd-15:55:49
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued.

25-5699         1626 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:27:05  Enrt-16:27:07  Arvd-16:31:18  Clrd-16:39:02
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a party stole items from   
their store. Party is no longer on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-5700         1639 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party dropping of documents for an officer.   

25-5701         1747 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/10/2025 1800
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:57:44  Enrt-17:57:47  Arvd-17:58:24  Clrd-18:00:42
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting an injured goose.   

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Unable to locate.   

25-5702         1822 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:22:12  Clrd-18:29:02
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-5703         1827 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    special police offic Donald H Clark
                       Disp-18:28:16                 Arvd-18:28:18  Clrd-18:30:39
         Narrative:      

Detail officer at Bingo night.   

25-5704         1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:33:51  Clrd-18:37:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-5705         1839 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1331] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:39:04  Clrd-18:42:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.
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25-5706         1840 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party calling asking about a towed vehicle. Contact   
information provided for tow company. Vehicle was not towed   
by our department.   

25-5708         1918 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/10/2025 2006
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:51:19                 Arvd-19:51:20  Clrd-20:04:41
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for child exchange.   

         Narrative:      
Party requested an officer assist with child exchange. 228   
assisting citizen.   

         Narrative:      
Custody exchange completed without incident.

25-5712         2008 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 05/10/2025 2023
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:09:51  Enrt-20:09:53  Arvd-20:10:04  Clrd-20:23:09
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting shoplifting at attached location. RP   
stated the party left approximately 15 minutes ago.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-5713         2120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:20:16  Clrd-21:24:55
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-5714         2145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:45:31  Clrd-21:47:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-5715         2152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:52:58  Clrd-21:54:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.


